<DATE>
The Boys’ Brigade in [TOWN/LOCALITY] Remembers 
Every year thousands of members of The Boys’ Brigade participate in acts of remembrance all across the UK, including taking part in the annual Remembrance Sunday March Past at the Cenotaph in London.
Although 2020 has been a year of unprecedented challenges, The Boys’ Brigade will once again take time this year to remember and honour those servicemen and women who gave their lives for their country.   
This year [Company] plans to [details of plans, dates, numbers/ages of members involved etc.]
[Insert quote from Company leader about plans]
[Insert quote from young person (including age) in Company on the importance of participating]
Jonathan Eales, Chief Executive of The Boys’ Brigade commented:
“As with many aspects of how The Boys’ Brigade has been operating in recent months, acts of remembrance will undoubtedly look quite different this year. However, it is important that even in these strange times we are living through that we continue to remember those who have served their country. We are actively encouraging and supporting our local groups with ideas and resources as to how they can get involved.” 
To find out more about [Company], please contact [Contact details].
ENDS 
Additional information:  
· For further information please contact [Contact details].
· The Boys’ Brigade, one of the biggest Christian youth organisations in the United Kingdom, was founded in Glasgow, Scotland on 4th October 1883 by Sir William Alexander Smith. The Brigade has grown into an international movement that has worked with millions of children and young people over the last 137 years.
· The Boys’ Brigade works with over 40,000 children and young people aged between 5 and 18 in over 1,200 communities across the United Kingdom & Republic of Ireland, supported by over 11,000 adult volunteer leaders.
· For more information about The Boys’ Brigade please visit www.boys-brigade.org.uk
